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Hello to all of you and welcome to your President’s Message.  I am working on providing a 

monthly formal newsletter in the near future. 

Our chapter donated $1000 to Mended Hearts National’s World of Support Virtual Walk.  As 

you may recall last year, we had an actual walk to raise money to contribute to this important 

cause but this year because of COVID-19 we decide to donate.  Thanks to Joe Hults who also 

contributed.  

We had a successful Anniversary celebration on October 11th that was held at Dubsdread 

County Club.  We had a delicious dinner and live entertainment provided by Rick Langolf.  

Everyone was happy with the safety measures that were followed. Thank your Corinne Weber 

for your hard work in arranging this. 

 

 

 



This Holiday Season we will not be hosting our annual Holiday Party.  For two reasons, we just 

held our Anniversary party last month and, because of covid-19 concerns since the numbers 

appear to be rising. 

I want to welcome Bob McLean and Sonya Ubico to our chapter. It is nice to have you on 

board. 

Best Wishes for our November Birthdays:   

Nancy Walker  1  

Izzy Sanabria  3  

Joan Sartori   17  

Keith Fogarty  25 

We will not be holding a November Zoom meeting as our scheduled speaker had to switch 

plans and could not make the November 17th date. We are hoping he will be available on 

December 15 when we will hold our next meeting.  Sharry had been working on this matter 

and I thank her for the assistance she has given to this matter. 

I and all of your chapter Board of Directors would like to wish you all a very happy and safe 

Thanksgiving and look forward to the day we can all meet in person at one of our supporting 

hospitals for a meeting. 

Till next time… stay safe, happy, healthy, and family strong. 

 

Peace, 

 

Larry 

 


